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Hello parents!

Welcome to the very first issue of the
Lambda Chi Alpha Parent’s Newsletter!
The main goal of this newsletter is to
keep the parents of our chapter involved
and informed of the many events,
festivities, and members of our amazing
chapter. This issue includes the
recognition of the many brothers who
earned internships with many companies
all across the country, introduces the
newly elected High Zeta, gives some
updates on new member recruitment for
this next school year, and also thanks
many individuals for giving their time and
help to the chapter.

Once again, welcome! We hope this
newsletter gives you more information on
the incredible brotherhood your son has
joined.
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Successful Summers

These Brothers of our chapter have earned incredible opportunites to work all
across the country in their respective internships this summer. Companies such
as FedEx, NBC, ExxonMobil, Trane, and many others received top of the line,

qualified, and hardworking men to be a part of these companies.

Ryan Cook EX 1325
Senior

Embraer

Materials Team
Melbourne, FL

Stewart Payne EX 1432
Sophomore

First Baptist Church
Youth Pastor Intern
LaGrange, GA

Liam Reynolds EX 1379
Junior

Mechanical Engineer Intern
Southland Holdings LLC
Tampa, FL

Lucian Murdock EX 1365
Junior

ExxonMobil

Software Developer
Houston, TX

Will Jordan EX 1351
Senior

Seay, Seay, & Litchfield Architects

Intern Architect
Montgomery , AL

Carter Allen EX 1320
Senior

Trane - Gulf South

Sales Engineering Intern
Pensacola, FL

Mason Garcia EX 1377
Junior

Agbitech LLC
Agronomics Sales Intern
Mid South Area

Kevin Gorta EX 1369
Junior

Capital Waste Services
Intern

Columbia, SC

Dillon Woods EX 1409
Sophomore
Ergon Refining Inc.

System Engineering
Vicksburg, MS

Jacob Gieger EX 1367
Junior
ACCO Brands

Industrial Engineering Intern

Booneville, MS

Braden Garrison EX 1366
Junior

UAB

Summer Research Intern
Birmingham, AL

Jack Rogers EX 1355
Senior

Brasfield & Gorrie

Project Management Co-Op
Atlanta, GA

Devin Foeller EX 1364
Junior

FedEx Express
Operations Planning and
Engineering Intern
Memphis, TN

Richard Lake EX 1422
Sophomore

NBC

MSNBC Intern

New York, NY



1

lFresh Faces

[ \

This newly elected High Zeta takes over one of the best fraternities
Mississippi State has to offer. The 16 members in charge of the
operations of this chapter are nothing short of the best, with each and
every member bringing their own thoughts and skills to the table.

Carter Allen Nate Risley Ryan Edwards Jacob Gieger Wilson Brandon
High Alpha High Beta High Theta High Gamma High Kappa

Ben Crumby & John Devin Foeller John Webb ?_le,"°r:‘ ‘EN"“_é:’“S Kevin Gorta
Michael Sanders High Phi High Sigma Igh.Epsiion High Tau
High Delta

Brock Letson ; . Ben Malatesta
High Rho Will Johnson, KyaEt)t(eBglrd. Richard Lake High lota



New Additions

After two very successful summer and fall rush periods, our chapter, along with
our two incredible rush chairs, John Michael Sanders and Ben Crumby,
broke a chapter record by bringing in 56 Associate Members.

I> H ' S —; W When asked about the

! new class of freshman,

® Vice President Nate Risley

= said, “This associate

“® _ & member class is a diverse
, | group of personalities

and talents that will one
day be the best leaders on
campus. | can't wait to get
to work with them!”

Another very exciting addition to our
chapter is our brand new food
services, Brian Michaels Catering.
The head chef making the delicious,
high quality food, Ms. Aubrey, said,
“This has been the best job ever, the
boys are awesome. |'ve enjoyed my
time here and cant wait what's in
store for the next semester.”




Thank You

Our chapter has had a picture perfect start to this school year, but we could
not have achieved anything close to the success we’ve had without the help
of these individuals that we are proud to call family.

Thank you to Misty
Warren and Luanne
Murdock, for their help
with the decorations for
our Food and Suit Night
during formal rush.

Along with their help,
our brand new House
Mother, Momma J, has
established a Mom’s
Club to not only
welcome all the new
Mother’s to our home,
but also your
suggestions on how we
can make it better.

If interested, please
contact Judith White,
AKA, Momma J, at
judithwhite@yahoo.com

Thank you to Lambdi Chi Alpha and Mississippi
State Alumnus, Scott Baldwin, for taking the
time and speaking during formal rush. We are
very thankful for Mr. Baldwin and all that he has
done for our chapter.

Thank you to Lambda Chi Alpha and Arkansas
State Alumnus, Greg Smith, for working
alongside Momma J and our High Rho, Brock
Letson, in our continued efforts to increase
alumni outreach.




